
Ideas about transportation in
the basin being sought
Planners  are  still  seeking  comments  from  people  concerned
about transportation in the Lake Tahoe Basin.

Two meetings earlier this month went over a variety of ideas.

People may enter their comments online until Dec. 3. The links
below go to four areas where people can submit new ideas, vote
on  other  ideas,  or  provide  feedback  directly  to  the  TRPA
transportation planners.

Summary

Complete Streets

Improving and Reducing Trips

Parking Management

There is also a YouTube video with instructions.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2011/11/ideas-about-transportation-in-the-basin-being-sought/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2011/11/ideas-about-transportation-in-the-basin-being-sought/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2011/11/tahoes-transportation-vision-outpaces-implementation/
http://www.crowdbrite.com/embed?StormID=446&x=1550&y=1149
http://www.crowdbrite.com/embed?StormID=447&x=1300&y=1229
http://www.crowdbrite.com/embed?StormID=448&x=700&y=1050
http://www.crowdbrite.com/embed?StormID=449&x=700&y=1050
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3HssnM_CcA0&feature=youtu.be

